BIAC Open Board Meeting: June 9, 2004--Addendum
Additional official business after that meeting took place over email.

On June 22, 2004 the Board APPROVED the release of $30000 towards the purchase of
a new sweep midweight 8 and a used 4. This vote followed discussions among sweep
team leaders (June 16, 2004) about usage protocols and boat-purchasing priorities, and
the need to build the fleet.

On July 7, 2004 the Board APPROVED the release of $6000 towards purchase of a used
OC-6 for the Paddling program. The had already been approved as part of the work
exchanged provided by the Admin Team on behalf of the group. This vote followed
discussions among paddling team leaders about team needs and priorities.



